



Dear Nursery Parents and Carers,


This letter is to inform you that our Nursery will be reopening for normal provision from Tuesday 
12th January 2021.


The changes to our session times will be going ahead as previously notified. This means 
that: 

• If your child starts Reception this September their session time will be 8.30am to 
11.30am. 

• If your child starts Reception in September 2022 or September 2023, their session time 
will be 12.30pm to 3.30pm. 

• 30 hour funded children can continue to attend for both sessions. 

The Trust have asked me to make you all aware of the following:


• We are not able to guarantee that social distancing can be maintained in the setting.


• The provision offered may not be of the same nature that your child is used to.


• The Nursery is being reopened in line with Government guidance and that this may change 
at any time.


If you do choose to keep your child at home during this period we will still be offering the 
following:


• Live story time and catch-up on Zoom at 9.30am and 2.30pm each day


• A weekly check-in phone call from a member of the team to keep you up to date and answer 
any questions.


• Easy, daily communication through Tapestry. Message staff or share your child’s home 
learning by simply adding your own observation in their journal.





If you decide to bring your child to Nursery please note the following:


• The Nursery gate will be open from 8.30am to 8.40am for the morning session and from 
12.30pm to 12.40pm for the afternoon session. There is no late admittance after this time. 
Please do not take your child to the school office if you find the gate is closed. 

• Children must arrive at Nursery in a clean nappy / pull-ups.


• Staff will be wearing face coverings from drop-off and pick-up times. You must put on a face 
coving as soon as you enter the school premises. Please do not approach the Nursery door 
without a face covering. 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 🙂 


Mr Gough


